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Dear Parents and Carers,  
Welcome back to Term 6, I hope you had a lovely half-term break and enjoyed some quality family time. 
We have had a busy first week back in school with the children continuing to display great learning 
behaviours and trying their best with everything they do.  
 

We have had some children attending sporting events with other children across Swindon this week which 
has been fantastic, we are planning to get involved with more of these events to enable our children to 
experience as many opportunities as possible. It’s not about the winning but the taking part that matters! 
 

Our first children to be celebrate for this term for achieving the certificate of excellence or the values 
award are:  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Our attendance winners this week are Year 4 with a very good 97.9%, some year groups have been very 
low this week so we need to be working really hard to be in school every day and on time!  
 

These children have achieved their 50 read prize and have 
chosen their own book from the vending machine: Leo in 
Year 2, Arya in Year 4 and Gergana in Year 6.  
 

Our housepoint winners of the week, as shown in the 
graph, are Longleat. A great start to the term – well done 
everyone!  
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We have the photographer in school on Thursday 12th June to take class photographs. If you do not what 
your child to be included in the class photo, please make sure you have told your child’s teacher or 
contacted the school office by 3:30pm on Wednesday 11th June.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming our male carers,  
family and friends in for Father’s Day breakfast next  
Friday. For those who have booked a place, please arrive 
at the main hall door with your children at 8:30am. We 
will take the children to class when you have finished 
your breakfast and special time with them.  
 
Wishing you a lovely weekend.  
   
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher  
 
 

 

 
 

Upcoming diary dates: 
 

Thursday 12th June – Class Photographs  
 

Friday 13th June – Father’s Day breakfast 
8:30am  
 

Monday 16th June – Friday 20th June – Sports 
Week 
 
Monday 16th June – Wyvern Dance Show 
Y1/2  
 

Friday 20th June – Sports Day and Family 
Picnic  
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